CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 93-89

From: Deputy Administrator
Date: October 7, 1993
Subject: Cold Storage Building

The fencing project at the city shop is completed with an unspent
balance of $8,245.00 left in the project budget.

The Public Works Department would like to invest the balance of the
project budget on a new project to build a cold storage building
for storing sand and other materials and equipment needing unheated
storage.

Ordinance Serial No. 93-48 reappropriates the balance to the cold
storage building project. Recommend that Ordinance Serial No.93-48
be introduced and set for public hearing and action on October 25,
1993.
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